
 
 
  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 
Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, July 11. Meetings are 
usually the second Wednesday of every month at 
6:00 pm. Our usual meeting location is the 
Longaberger Alumni House, 2200 Olentangy River 
Rd., on the corner of Lane Ave & Olentangy.   

BUCKEYE LEGEND JERRY LUCAS TO 
SPEAK AT SCHOLARSHIP BANQUET 
 

Ohio State Basketball NCAA Champion, Olympic gold 
medalist, and NBA basketball star Jerry Lucas will be 
the featured guest at our annual Scholarship Banquet 
and Silent Auction, on Wednesday, June 13.   
 

The event will be held at the  
Longaberger Alumni House.   
There will be a cash bar starting  
at 5:30, with dinner being served  
at 6:30 pm. A program will follow. 
 

Our annual Silent Auction, from  
which all the proceeds go directly 
to our Scholarship Fund, will feature  
framed prints, autographed Buckeye  
memorabilia, and other exciting items up for grabs.  
 

Jerry Lucas is also known as “Dr. Memory” for the 
unique methods of study and memorization he 
developed.  He is an author and educator, and we are 
proud to have this Buckeye legend joining us for our 
biggest event of the year! 
 

The dinner is $35/person to attend, and you can sign 
up on our website, www.BuckeyeAlumni.com, to pay 
online, or by sending a check (payable to OSU Alumni 
Club of Franklin County) to Leyla Hawkins, 1149 
Tillicum Dr., Worthington 43085. Please include your 
phone number and Email address. 
 

Deadline to register is Monday, June 4. If you have 
questions, please contact Leyla at 614-893-0559 or by 
email at OSUAlumniFranklinCounty@yahoo.com. 
 

     

 

June 13 – Annual Banquet featuring Jerry Lucas 
 
June 20 – Wine Tasting 

JUNE 2018 
SILENT AUCTION DONATIONS NEEDED 
 
We are seeking donations of items for our Silent 
Auction – a wide variety of things will be gladly 
accepted!  It doesn’t have to be Buckeye  
memorabilia (but of course those items  
are generally very popular!), it can be  
anything you think other folks might be  
interested in – Blue Jackets items,  
other sports, or even a gift certificate  
to a restaurant or service.  
 

If you have something to contribute, please contact 
Cindy Conner at cconner3789@wowway.com or 614-
532-0010 to arrange a drop-off/pick-up, or to inform her 
in advance if you are bringing something on the night of 
the banquet. It helps to know in advance how much 
space we need to display items. All funds raised at the 
auction go directly to our Scholarship Fund.  
 
CHEERS!  WINE TASTING AT THE BISTRO 
 
Join us for an old favorite – Wine Tasting at the Wine 
Bistro on Lane Avenue: Wednesday, June 20, from 
6:30 to 8 pm. There is limited seating available at this 
Upper Arlington location, so get your reservation in 
early!  It’s a great way to ring in summer with Buckeye 
friends. 
  

Parking is available around the Wine Bistro, 
both behind the building as well as across  
the street in the Lane Ave. Shopping Center.  
Along with the various wine samples, the  
chef will provide an excellent meal.  
 

To attend the Wine Tasting, please sign up in 
advance online or by mail, for just $25.  By mail: 
please send your check (payable to OSU Alumni Club 
of Franklin County) to Leyla Hawkins, 1149 Tillicum Dr., 
Worthington 43085.  Or pay online at: 
www.BuckeyeAlumni.com.  Directions will be sent 
when you sign up. 
 

We hope you will join us for this special event.  If you 
have questions, please call Mary at 459-5752. 
 



2018 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES   
 

Based on changes with the OSU Alumni Association, our 
membership year is aligned with the calendar year. 
Membership dues can be paid any time early in the 
calendar year and are good thru Dec. 31 that year. Or 
pay in the last two months of this year for the following 
year.  
 

Remember to take advantage of our two-for-one 
special!  If you choose to donate your $75 Association 
contribution directly to our Franklin County Alumni 
Scholarship Endowment Fund, your membership dues 
for our Franklin County club are waived for the 
following year!  To contribute to the scholarship fund, 
contact the Endowment office directly at 614-292-2141 
or www.giveto.osu.edu/igive/onlinegiving and use 
the fund number #600137. 
 
One great benefit of keeping your membership up to 
date is that you are eligible for sporting event tickets that 
we provide throughout the year. Note: Dues are 
required before any football/basketball tickets can be 
requested!   
  
NAME  ___________________________________ 
  
ADDRESS ________________________________ 
  
CITY/ST/ZIP _______________________________ 
  
EMAIL ___________________________________ 
  
PHONE  ________________   
  
$20 for single membership, or $25 for a family. You 
can send your check and the form above to Franklin 
County OSU Alumni Club, PO Box 2411, Columbus, 
OH 43216.  You are also welcome to download a more 
complete membership form through our club website 
(www.BuckeyeAlumni.com) to express interest in 
volunteering, committees, etc.  
  
Anyone can join our club!  You do not need to have 
graduated from OSU or live in Franklin County. 
Associate memberships for those who did not attend 
OSU are available for $25/single and $30/family.  Please 
contact Jerry Vance, jerry.vance@yahoo.com or 614-
316-0852 if you have questions.  

 
 

OFFICERS 2017-2018 
President – Leyla Hawkins 
Vice President – Mary Hemmer 

Secretary – Kitty Butterworth  
 

 

     Treasurer - Jerry Vance 

MAILING ADDRESS 
P.O. Box 2411 Columbus, OH 43216-2411 

TELEPHONE 
614-686-3222 (FCAC) 
 

WEB ADDRESS 
www.buckeyealumni.com 

Photos from our Tour of OSU Archives: 
 

 
 

 
 
FOOTBALL TICKET RAFFLE 
 

It’s time for our annual raffle of The Presidents Club 
football tickets!  The OSU Alumni Club of Franklin County 
is making all of our seats available again this year in our 
raffle. All money raised goes directly to our Scholarship 
fund to help a future Buckeye. 
  

These are great seats again this year. Tickets for the 
raffle are $5 for 1 chance, $25 for 6 chances or $50 for 
13 chances. Get your raffle tickets now!   
  

We are not allowed to sell the raffle tickets on our 
website. Send checks (payable to "OSU Alumni Club 
of Franklin County") to Jerry Vance, 5625 Pleasant 
Hill Drive, Hilliard, OH 43026. There will be two drawings, 
one for the first 4 games on Aug. 25, the second on 
Oct. 13 for the last three games.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend the drawings. All home games are available: 
 

9/1 Oregon State 10/13: Minnesota 
9/8 Rutgers  11/3: Nebraska 
9/22 Tulane  11/24: Michi-cant 
10/6 Indiana   
  

Money must be received by noon Aug. 26 for the first 
drawing. For questions contact Jerry Vance, 
jerry.vance@yahoo.com or 614-316-0852. 
 

Are you a member of the OSU Alumni Association?  Join now!   www.ohiostatealumni.org/membershipservices

   Donations to our Scholarship Fund # 600137 are always welcome and appreciated! 


